
Director Compensation Report:
2015-16 Executive Highlights

The  National  Association  of  Corporate
Directors  (NACD)  has  recently  released  its
annual  report  on  director  compensation  –  a
valuable guide NACD members use to benchmark
their board’s compensation practices.

Determining what constitutes fair director pay is no easy
task, the association says in a release. It’s important to
periodically review your board’s compensation practices and to
understand how they compare to those of your industry peers.

Compiled in partnership with Pearl Meyer, the report provides
a  comprehensive  overview  of  non-employee-director  pay
practices across a wide range of industries and company sizes.
The report also includes six leading practices for director
compensation  from  the  Report  of  the  NACD  Blue  Ribbon
Commission  on  Director  Compensation.

Download the report’s summary.
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